
From:
To: Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.netMarcia.Adams@SCDMV.net 

Date: 9/21/2007 3:56:43 PM
Subject:

Marcia, I faxed a copy to both you and Scott, let me know if it doesn't come through for some reason.

Blair

>>> <Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net> 9/21/2007 12:21 PM >>>
Blair,
My fax # is (803)896-8926. I would like to see the document. The only 
communication I have received from AAMVA is an administrator update from the 
CEO stating that the House Appropriations Committee had made an inquiry to 
AAMVA concerning the cost study and that AAMVA was working with them to 
identify states that the committee may want to visit. I am attaching the 
excerpt from the AAMVA CEO's report for your information.

Marcia

-----Original Message-----
From: Blair Goodrich [mailto:bgoodrich@gov.sc.gov] 
Sent: Friday, September 21, 2007 12:07 PM
To: Scott English <senglish@gov.sc.gov; Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net
Subject: Fwd: RE: REAL ID Questionnaire

That's interesting that you didn't get a copy, perhaps it's in the mail and 
hasn't gotten to you yet. I can fax you my copy if you would like to look at 
it. What is your fax number? NGA is meeting with them on Tuesday to see what 
this is all about, but since we are a non-complying state we may want to 
have an individual response to this inquiry. I'll let you know what comes 
out of the Tuesday meeting and you and Scott can make a determination of how 
we should proceed.

Blair

>>> "Quam, David" <DQuam@NGA.ORG> 9/20/2007 5:27 PM >>> 
Yup. Mine came today. I'm meeting with them Tuesday morning to see what 
this is all about. They want a history from NGA on REAL ID, our 
interactions with the law, with DHS and the Cost study we did with AAMVA and 
NCSL.

David C. Quam
Director, Federal Relations
National Governors Association
(202) 624-5309 
dquam@nga.org

-----Original Message-----
From: Blair Goodrich [mailto:bgoodrich@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, September 20, 2007 5:15 PM
To: Quam, David
Subject: REAL ID Questionnaire

Were you aware that the House Appropriations Committee has sent out a 
questionnaire to all states regarding REAL ID? I think they initially sent 
it through AMVAA but I got a copy slipped under my door this morning and 
it's directed to our DMV and Homeland Security Directors.

Blair
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